
 

 

April was an action packed month in school.  Sporting PB provided a 

successful holiday club and continue to support in school in our PE lessons 

and afterschool club.  Y1 visited Wolseley Wildlife center, and despite the 

rain, had a great experience and Y2 made puppets with Lizzie from the 

Staffordshire History Centre.  We also interviewed for a new teacher to 

cover Miss Wain’s maternity leave and have successfully appointed Mrs 

Draycott and we look forward to welcoming her into the team. 

 Undoubtedly, science week was the highlight, where children carried out 

lots of awesome experiments including zip lines and viscosity tests!   

Coming up in May… 

 

8-10th Y4 Residential Trip to 

Condover Hall 

21st Y3 Stone Centre 

Educational visit 

23rd PTFA Alfresco Disco + 

no uniform  

24th No uniform day for 

Make a wish charity  

24th Break up for half term 

 

Mrs Hanson 



 

 

8-10th Y4 Residential Trip to Condover Hall 

21st Y3 Stone Centre Educational visit 

23rd PTFA Alfresco Disco + no uniform  

24th No uniform day for Make a wish charity  

24th Break up for half term 

 

Clubs this half term: 

Tuesdays: Multi-skills with Sporting PB 

TTRS with Miss Wain 

Wednesdays: Gardening Club with Mrs Austin 

Thursdays: Tag-rugby with Mr Tolley 

(See class dojo calendars and posts for more 

details on all of the above) 


